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LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 

 

2nd November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 

OSMINGTON BAY SCHOOL JOURNEY 2024 
 
We give you the option of keeping your child at home for one day, the day 
following the Osmington Bay trip, Tuesday 26th March 2024. This is an 
option we have found to be quite necessary in past years for children to 
rest and catch up before they return to school. Attendance will not be 
affected. Of course, if you wish your child to return to school on that 
Tuesday, they will be in class as normal. 
 
We ask that you complete the reply slip indicating whether your child will 
stay at home or attend school on Tuesday 26th March and return it to the 
school office by Friday 15th December. 

 
Mrs D Mullen  

Year 6 Journey Co-ordinator 

 

 
 

Osmington Bay School Journey 2024 
Return to School Consent 

 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………… Class ………………..……… 
 
 

      I will keep my child at home on Tuesday 26th March 2024. 
 
 

      I will send my child to school on Tuesday 26th March 2024. 
 
 

Signed …………………………………………… Date …………………… 
 

 

Please tick as appropriate 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

